
Minutes   
CEBS Curriculum Committee  
3:00 pm – December 7, 2010 
 Dean’s Conference Room 

 
Members Present:  Retta Poe- Chair,  Lisa Duffin, Pam Petty, Michael McDonald, Kyong Hee Chon,  
Andrew Mienaltowski,  Judy Davison (for Jeanine Huss), Sherry Powers, Steve Wininger (for Steve 
Haggbloom), Bud Schlinker, Fred Carter,  Patti Whetstone 
Guests:  Liz Cooksey, Vicki Metzgar, Janet Tassell 
 
The minutes of the November 2, 2010 meeting were approved.   
 
New Business 
 

School of Teacher Education 
 
It was agreed to address the following three proposals together: 
 
▪New Course – SMED 501, Designing Instructional Sequences in Secondary Math and Science 
▪New Course – SMED 510, Advanced Topics in Knowing and Learning in Mathematics and   
Science 
▪New Course – SMED 520, Management for Positive Learning Environments 
There was a Schlinker/Chon motion to approve/second.  Vicki Metzgar presented these proposals.  
After some edits were mentioned and noted, the motion passed. 
 
It was agreed to take the next two proposals together: 
 
▪Revise Course Prerequisites – MGE 475, Teaching Language Arts 
▪Revise Course Prerequisites – MGE 481, Teaching Social Studies 
There was a Schlinker/Whetstone motion to approve/second.  Liz Cooksey presented. The motion 
passed.   
 
It was agreed to take the following three proposals together: 
 
▪New Course – ELED 571, Leadership, Math and Technology Education 
▪New Course – ELED 572, Math and Technology Methods for Diverse Learners 
▪New Course – ELED 573, Math and Technology Assessment 
There was a Schlinker/Whetstone motion to approve/second.  Janet Tassell presented.  Some edits 
were mentioned and noted.  The motion passed. 
 
▪New Endorsement Program – Endorsement for Elementary Mathematics Specialist, P-5 
There was a Schlinker/Duffin motion to approve/second.  Janet Tassell presented.  The motion 
passed. 
 
▪New Academic Degree Type – Master of Arts in Teaching 
There was a Whetstone/Schlinker motin to approve/second.  Michael McDonald presented. The 
motion passed. 
 



Other Business 
 
 Information Items – 
 
 ▪Clarification of Codes for the Director of Special Education Certification Programs 
 ▪Clarification of Certification Codes for School Counseling Graduate Programs 
 Dr. Poe talked briefly about these two documents. 
 
 There was then a handout distributed about GRE scores changing.  Dr. Poe explained about this.   

 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:50. 
 
 
      Susan Krisher, Committee Secretary 
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